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Mt Martha Primary  
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
 
 
Reception 
5974 2800  
 
 
Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform Shop 
Tues - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  Thursday 23rd February 2023 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

School Communication - In large organisations there are different avenues of communication. 
Within our school each communication tool we use has a specific purpose to communicate with 
our school families. There is no one that can perform all the functions schools require. The weekly 
Banksia Bulletin dates to remember, reminders about upcoming whole school events, Compass 
consent reminders, Sporting News, Principal Report, information about SEC Events like the         
After-School BBQ. Year Prep - Year Four use of Seesaw to share individual student learning. This is 
used by these year levels when the office has received permission forms back from families and 
then class teachers will provide your individual family login information and instructions on access 
to this platform.  

Information at times will be in the newsletter and then also sent as a Compass post to remind 
busy families of school activities. You should receive an email and phone notification each      
Thursday that the school newsletter is now available. We also produce a few hard copies of the 
newsletter which are available from the Office foyer. 

Please contact the Office if you have any Compass related questions.  

Classroom teachers will also let you know of events via Compass, notes, classroom blogs or      
notices at the classroom. Please sign up to the classroom blogs as they give a great insight into 
the students’ work. We encourage the sharing of information which is relevant to your child’s 
program or requirements directly with the classroom teacher. Of course, questions or information 
can also be directed to the Office or Nick or myself. 

 

                                                                                                                                  Continued ……….. 

The Mount Martha Primary School community acknowledges & pays respect to the 

Boon Wurrung/Bunurong people of the Kulin nation, the traditional custodians of 

these lands & waters. 

Mount Martha Primary School Modes of Communication 
COMPASS Compass is our communication platform for whole school/year level/class      

communication, consent, schedule of event, student wellbeing and attendance, 

reminders, parent payments, student information/reporting/management, link to 

Banksia Bulletin, bookings for school events and during remote learning links to 

Webex sessions and student learning tasks. 

BLOGS Classroom and Specialist BLOGS are opportunities for teachers/students to share 

learning experiences with our school community. Members of our school       

community may comment or pose a question for the class to respond to. 

Email/Phone 

Calls 

Discuss student learning, wellbeing, ask questions, provide feedback, raise      

concerns, share thoughts and suggestions. 

Banksia Bulletin Overview of school activities, upcoming events, principal report, highlighting 

student achievement, information from Department of Education, teaching and 

learning activities, reminders of recent Compass Posts, SEC events, working bees, 

local community activities and advertising. 

School and Year 

Level Assemblies 

The Year Six Leadership Teams run these. It is an opportunity for students to      

perform, share learning and acknowledge student achievement. 

Year Level 

Newsletter 

Year Levels may send home a newsletter with information about activities for 

their students. It may not contain all the information that the weekly Banksia 

Bulletin has. 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Welcome Picnic Today - Our SEC (Social Events Committee - PTA) with the support of our Year Six SEC leaders are holding a 
picnic. The students have been organising games for this fun afternoon. They will also have a sausage sizzle and Zooper Doopers for sale. 
Please bring snacks and enjoy getting to know others in our community. Further details are in this week’s Banksia Bulletin and yesterdays 
Compass post.  
 

School Council Election 2023 - At the close of nominations for the School Council election there were six nominations for the three positions 
as parent representatives on School Council. The School Council employee positions are filled without the requirement of a ballot. A copy of 
the Nomination Notification and timeline for the process of election to School Council was attached to a Compass post sent to all parents 
Tuesday 21st February 2023. Further details on casting of votes will be provided with the ballot papers on Monday 27th February 2023. These 
will be sent home with students. 
 

• Each parent of a student/s enrolled at the school is entitled to vote in the School Council ballot. Excluded school employee parents 
who are not eligible to vote. 

• On Monday 27th February students will bring home ballot papers together with two envelopes for each voter. 

• I am required to inform the school community that no campaign literature in support of candidates or groups of  candidates may be 
distributed or posted in the school. No school resources, whether human or material, may be used to support candidates or groups 
of candidates. 

• Parent candidates have an opportunity to provide a brief statement to be distributed with each ballot paper. This allows each        
electorate to gain some background about the people standing for election. 

• I will notify voters of any withdrawal of candidates. 

• A securely sealed ballot box for the casting of votes will be available at the school between the hours of 8.00am and 4.00pm on every 
school day up to and including the day of the closure of the ballot on Monday 6th March at 4pm will be available at the school office. 

• Postal voting is available and must reach the school by 4.00pm on Monday 6th March 2023. 
 

Bike Safety - Riding a bike to and from school is a healthy travel option. Early in the year it is good to remind our bike riders of road rules, 
safe riding strategies including wearing helmets and use of shared pathways. In addition to road safety messages the students receive from 
the school, if parents could remind and reinforce safe bike use with their child that would be appreciated. Thank you. 
 

First Assembly - Our first whole school assembly is scheduled for Wednesday 1st March at 2.15pm. It will be a very exciting occasion for our 
Year Six Assembly Leaders running their first assembly. We will also be thrilled to have our Prep students join us for their first ever school 
assembly. Hope to see you there!   
 

Reminders  

Whole of School Photos - School photos will be on Thursday 16th March. Further information is contained in this addition of the Banksia 

Bulletin on how to order photos. If parents would like a ‘family photo’, which means having siblings combined, they need to pre-order by 

4.30pm on Wednesday 15th March.  
 

Warm Regards, Karen Walker.  

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  continued 

Seesaw Prep to Year Four are using Seesaw to share individual student’s learning. It provides 

parents/carers with samples of their child’s work and can provide a prompt to discuss 

with children what they have been learning and their learning goals. Year Four also use 

this to set homework tasks and for students upload their work. In Remote Learning, tasks 

were uploaded into Seesaw, students returned their work to teachers in Seesaw for 

teacher feedback. 

Google Classroom Google classroom is used at school with students from Years 3 - 6. Teachers in Years 5 & 

6 will send a Compass post to parents and carers highlighting learning task to view and 

discuss with your child. 
Before/After School Staff are available to speak with parents/carers at school drop off or pick up time. 

Parent Teacher    

Interviews 
Staff are available for parents to make an appointment to discuss any concerns, student 

learning or to answer any questions you may have. 

Student Led 
Conferences 

After the Semester One reports have been provided to parents/carers we have Student 

Led Conferences. Students will share their learning and learning goals for Semester Two. 

Student Support 

Group Meetings 
Meetings to support students learning and wellbeing. At times discussion with parents/

carers of Individual Educational Plan and Behaviour Support Plan. 

School Council/

Social Events 
Committee 

Both groups are representatives of our school community. Establishing the broad       

direction and vision of the school within the school's community. Informing itself and 

consider any views of the school community for the purpose of making. decisions       

regarding the school and the students at the school. Stimulate interest in the school in 

the wider community. 

Mount Martha Primary School Modes of Communication 



 

 
SCHOOL NOTICES 

 
 

FEBRUARY 
 

 
Thursday 23rd  
SEC After School Welcome Picnic  
Preps from 2.30pm 
Years 1-6 from 3.30pm onwards 
 
Friday 24th   
Year 1 South Beach Walk 
9.15am - 12.30pm 
 
Year 4 Hip Hop Dance 
Mount Martha Primary School 
9.30am - 1.00pm 
 

Monday 27th February 
Preps start full time  
9.00am - 3.30pm  
 
Tuesday 28th   
Year 2 YAWA Swimming Program 
2C & 2D: 12.30 - 1.00pm 2A & 2B: 1.00 - 1.30pm  
(Times indicate session in water) 
 

MARCH 
 
Wednesday 1st  
Year 3 & 4 Film Festival 
9.30am - 12.00pm 
9.30-10 3A 10-10.30 3B 10-.30-11 3C  
11.30-12 4C 12-12.30 4B 12.30-1 4A  
 
Mid Term Whole School Assembly 
2.15pm in Gym 
 
 
Friday 3rd  
Year 4 Hip Hop Incursion 
MMPS 
9.30am - 1.00pm 
 
Year 1 YAWA Swimming Program 
1A & 1C: 12.30 - 1.00pm 1B & 1D: 1.00 - 1.30pm  
(Times indicate session in water) 
 
Clean Up Australia Day  
 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the due 
date.  

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  

Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 2023 

Term 1  27th January to Thursday 6th April 
  Year 1 - 6 students commence   
  Tuesday 31st January  
 

  Prep Interviews 
  31st January, 1st February & 2nd February 
 

  Preps commence Friday 3rd February  
  9.00am - 2.15pm 
 

  Preps start full time Monday 27th February 
 
    

Term 2 24th April to 23rd June 
Term 3 10th July to 15th September  
Term 4 2nd October to 20th December  
 

TERM DATES: 2024 

Term 1  29th January to 28th March 
 
  Year 1 - 6 students commence   
  Wednesday 31st January  
    
 

Term 2 15th April to 28th June 
Term 3 15th July to 20th September  
Term 4 7th October to 20th December  

COMPASS EVENT  
PAYMENT/CONSENT 

    CALENDAR 

2023 EVENTS 

 

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Year 2 YAWA Swimming $49.80 23/2/2023 

Year 1 YAWA Swimming $41.80 28/2/2023 

Year 2 VR Aboriginal 
Australia 

$16.00 12/3/2023 

Year 6 CYC City Camp $340.00 13/3/2023 

   

   



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME PICNIC THURSDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 



 
 
 
 

 

What an amazing and very hot two days at Mornington Secondary College. We had over 400 students compete in 

the school swimming sports. From 50m Freestyle events to 25m Butterfly events, everyone had a wonderful morn-

ing at the pool. Chants were heard from pool side and with that in mind; our students took to the water. Everyone 

showed great courage in their chosen events. 

We had a record broken which is always an exciting moment for the school and for the individuals. Scarlett F broke 

a record in the 25m freestyle. 

Huge thanks to all the parent helpers who were: finish judges, recorders and supporters. All the teachers did a 

wonderful job to make sure the events ran smoothly and assisting on the day. The 2023 Sport Leaders have to be                    

congratulated on their support and attitude throughout the two days of competition.  

Our results of the House Swimming Sports will be announce soon…. Who will it be? 

 

Cameron Sweatman 

PE Teacher 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS - SCHOOL SWIMMING SPORTS 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIGITECH NEWS  

http://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - THURSDAY 16TH MARCH 2023 



 
 
 
 

Absences 
If your child is absent parents are required to notify the school.  Our preferred method for notifying the school if 
your child/ren is absent is via the Compass parent portal.  Parents can also send a note when their child returns. 
The Department of Education requires a reason to be recorded for all absences.   

Parents are requested to notify the school of their child’s absences prior to 10.15am.  If you have not reported the 
absence to the school by 10.15am an SMS and/or email will be sent to inform you that your child is not at school 
today.  Once a week an Unexplained Attendance Letter is emailed to parents if there are any outstanding                    
Unexplained Absences recorded against their child. Please see below instructions on how to add an attendance 
note.  Thank you for your assistance.  

Warm regards 

Gina McMartin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPASS NEWS - HOW TO ADD AN ATTENDANCE NOTE  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPASS NEWS - HOW TO ADD AN ATTENDANCE NOTE FOR AN UNEXPLAINED ABSENCE 



 
 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199   9789 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

ADVERTISING 

 

  

 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/

